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Title Sponsor

GRACIAS

 Hispanic Business Advocate of the Year 
St. Louis Mosaic Project

Hispanic Lifetime Achievement 
Mike Zambrana 

Sr. Mary Pat Rives

Civic Award of the Year 
Karinna Lozano

Hispanic Company of the Year 
Jose Ponce, owner of Remax Gold

Hispanic Businessperson of the Year 
Kyle Garcia

HCC Member of the Year 
Martha Garcia Kampen

Hispanic Emerging Business of the Year 
The Detailing Pros

Hispanic Emerging Leader 
Jessica Mendez

HCC Board Chair Recognition 
United Way

To everyone who attended the Hispanic Chamber’s Adelante Awards on Friday, April 28th at 
the DoubleTree by Hitlon in Chesterfield! We had about 450 guests in attendance and heard 

an inspiring speech from the 41st Treasurer of the United States, Rosario Marin. 
 

A special congratulations to all of the nominees and recipients of the 2017 Adelante Awards:


